
From: Lee Peltzman 
To: Ron Graser 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: RE: KTUD -CD - Contour Study as Amended 
Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 12:51:31 PM 

 
 

Ron: I understand that the Amendment reduced the amount of the overlap but did not eliminate it 
completely. Because of the type antenna that KTUD-CD must share with other stations 
broadcasting from its site and the antenna pattern, for KTUD to fit entirely within its licensed 
contour, the station would have to reduce its power down to almost nothing. The reason for filing 
an Amendment reducing power beneath the current licensed power is to reduce population 
outside the licensed contour, which now stands at an increase of barely 2,000 persons out of a 
service area population of over 1,340,000. That is truly a de minmus amount and shows that the 
purpose of this minor change application was not to increase the service area population but to get 
the station on the air quickly,. Any additional service area is completely over desert and in no way, 
shape or form constitutes a threat to the Commission’s repacking plans. It is my understanding that 
Aaron Shainis has been speaking to the Division Chief regarding this case. Lee Peltzman 

 
 
From: Ron Graser [mailto:Ron.Graser@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 8:32 AM 
To: Lee Peltzman 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KTUD-CD - Contour Study as Amended 

 

 
As a courtesy and for your reference attached is the contour study based on the amended 
specification which shows that the contours of the proposed construction permit still exceed the 
contours of the digital licensed facility. 

 
Thanks, Ron Graser 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
May 20, 2014 


